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Information About our School            

 
 “Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

EYFS and KY1 Teacher 

The current role being advertised is Class Teacher for 17 fantastic 

children; 5 Reception children and 12 Y1, initially for the Summer term 

2018, due to the retirement of the current Class Teacher. Although this is 

a full time position, we are keen to attract the best possible teacher(s) 

and would consider job shares or part time teaching arrangements. If 

this position interests you please complete the application form and in 

your supporting letter of no more than 2 sides of A4, explain whether 

you seeking a full time position, or part time and if so what working 

pattern you would like to be considered for. Obviously the more flexible 

you are able to be, the more likely we are to be able to match you with 

another teacher, if you are seeking a part time position. 

Our School 

Langley Fitzurse Church of England Primary School is located in the 

centre of the attractive village of Kington Langley, two miles north of 

Chippenham. The village is close to Junction 17 of the M4, which gives it 

easy access to Bath, Bristol and London. The school attracts children 

from the village and the surrounding areas. 

The school currently has 90 children taught in 4 mixed age classes. It is 

housed in a lovely Victorian building with a modern extension and the 

children also regularly use the village playing fields for a range of 

activities. Staff work closely together to ensure they provide high quality 

learning experiences for the children. 
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As a church school we believe that our Christian values underpin and 

enhance the learning environment, making Langley Fitzurse a place 

where everyone can enjoy and achieve, celebrate and give thanks for 

their gifts and talents. 

We enjoy strong relationships with the village community and actively 

encourage parents and villagers to come in to school to help run the 

library, support learning and school trips etc. 

Our governing body is strong and very actively involved in leading the 

school and in supporting the Headteacher and the school team 

effectively. We have an active PTA who raise additional funds and 

organise fun activities for the children and the community. 

“Pupils’ behaviour is outstanding because pupils are very eager to learn…. 

Relationships between pupils are  excellent” Ofsted 2015 

 


